
                                                                                                                                                                                

LADY LANE PARK SCHOOL  

 

BULLETIN NO. 880 

 

Date:     Friday 16
th

 March, 2018 

 

 

Week Commencing 19
th

 March 

Tuesday 20
th

 – U9 H5 Netball at Westville House School 

Tuesday 20
th

 – F5 Rewind to Easter 

Wednesday 21
st

 – X Country at Bradford Grammar School 

Thursday 22
nd

 – ‘Stay & Play’ day at Lower Kindergarten 

Friday 23
rd

 – Non Uniform Day in exchange for a  ‘Bottle’ for the Spring Fair Tombola  

Saturday 24
th

 – Spring Fair – 10.00am – 12 Noon 

 

Coming Soon 

Tuesday 27
th

– Open Day afternoon and evening – 1.30 – 3.00pm & 5.30pm – 7.00pm 

Wednesday 28
th

 – U11 Football at Belmont Grosvenor School 

Wednesday 28
th

 – U11 Netball at Belmont Grosvenor School 

Thursday 29
th

 – Easter Competition – judging for all classes 

 

Thursday 29
th

 March – School Closes for the Easter Holidays (crèche open as normal this evening) 

Monday 16
th

 April – School Re-opens  

 

 

If you have any younger siblings or friends who have children aged between 18 months – 4 years 

old, please come along to our Stay & Play session which is being held at The Lodge on Thursday 

22
nd

 March, 2018 between 9.30am – 11.00am.  Everyone is welcome, just e.mail Mrs Wright so 

we can reserve your place.  Parents will have the opportunity to meet the Early Years staff whilst 

remaining with their child and engaging in imaginative play……a chance to see what Lady Lane has 

to offer. 

 

 
 

Kindergarten and Form 1 children enjoyed a session of pottery painting earlier this week with a 

visiting artist. Their works of art (cups and saucers!) will be available to collect at the Spring Fair 

which is being held on Saturday 24
th

 March from 10.00a.m to 12.00 noon. The event is usually one 

of the highlights of our School year and greatly enjoyed by all who join us. Further details about 

the event can be found in this newsletter. Our traditional Easter Competition, decorated eggs for 

the juniors and hats or bonnets for EYFS and KS1 children will take place on the 29
th

 March. I’m 

sure, as always, we will be blown away by your children’s creativity.  We are holding an ‘Open day’ 

on Tuesday 27
th

 March from 1.30-3.00 and 5.30-7.00 with everyone welcome to visit during those 

times. 

Please don’t forget the last date to claim your Summer Term fee discount is Thursday 29
th

 March.   

 

Mr N Saunders and all the staff. 

 

 

 

 
@LadyLanePark 



 

 

Lady Lane Park School  
Clubs and Activities –Spring Term 2018 

                               

To start week commencing        Monday 19
th

 February 2018.     

 

  Location  

Day Time Hall/Gym Outside Classroom Staff 

Monday 1.00-1.30 Jnr Choir 

(F4-U6) 

  Mrs Cartwright 

Mrs Lorimer 

 3.30-4.30 Table Tennis  

(L6-U6) 

  Miss Raw 

 3.30-4.30   Jnr Library Club 

(F4-U6) 

Mrs Cardus 

 3.30-4.30 Starting Monday 26
th

 February ‘Homework 

Clinic’ 

 (U6/L6)  

Mrs Smith 

 4.30-5.40 Dance (F4/F5)   Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-4.30 Jnr G&S   Mrs Earl/Mrs Lorimer 

 

Tuesday 1.00-1.30 Dance  Gym Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-4.45 Rugby coaching clinic – Please check weekly Bulletin 

notices 

Mr Walker 

 3.30-5.30 Gym Club   Mrs Waters 

 3.30-4.45 Dance  Gym Mrs Hudson 

 

Wednesday 1.00-1.30 Dance  Gym Mrs Hudson 

 11.30-12.00  Infant Running 

Club 

(F2-F3) 

 Mrs Grote 

Mrs Earl 

 2.10-2.30 Table Tennis  

(F2-F3) 

  Miss Raw 

 3.30-4.15 Table Tennis 

(F4-F5) 

  Miss Raw 

 3.30-5.20 Ballet   Mrs Prescott 

 3.30-5.30  Fixtures  Mr Saunders 

Mr Walker 

Mrs Smith 

 

Thursday 8.00-9.00 Dance (F2/F3)   Mrs Hudson 

 Various a.m Speech and 

Drama (F2-U6) 

  Mrs Druett-Arrundale 

 Various a.m Voiceworks 

 (F4-U6) 

  Mrs Cartwright 

 11.30-12.00 Sewing club  F1 classroom Mrs Firth 

 3.30-5.00 Act 4 Drama group Mrs Cartwright 

 3.30-4.15 Science club F3  Science room Mrs Moffat 

 3.30-4.45  Ball 

skills/Team 

games 

 (F3-U6) 

 Mrs Smith 

 

 3.30-4.45  Football  

(F3-U6) 

 Mr Saunders 

Mr Walker 

 

Friday 1.00-1.30 Dance  Gym Mrs Hudson 

 8.00-8.30 Jnr Running Club (F4-U6) Mr Walker (Coordinator) 

Mr Peace 

 Various a.m Keyboard (F3-U6) Mrs Cartwright 

 3.30-5.00 Dance (L6/U6)   Mrs Hudson 

 

 

 

Docs/Clubs 5            Spring 2018 S2 

 



 

 

 

 

U6 Girls’ STEM day 

 

The STEM Day for the UVI girls’ at Headingley water treatment plant, planned for Monday 19
th 

March, has been postponed and will now take place sometime in June. Apologies for the late 

notice. 

 

Mrs Smith 

Spring Fair 

 

Please ensure you have Saturday 24
th

 March from 10.00am – 12 Noon in your diaries for our 

annual Spring Fair.  There will be lots of exciting stalls and games for the children plus a cake stall, 

raffle and of course, our café for you to sit and have a cuppa. 

 

All next week, we will also be holding our annual House chocolate competition to see which 

House can bring the most chocolate into school (please remember we are a nut free school).  All 

the proceeds will go towards the chocolate tombola at the Spring Fair and the winning House will 

be weighed and verified by Mrs Smith.  The winning House will also receive a special prize. 

 

We have decided this year not to give the children sweets as prizes on the stalls, instead they will 

receive tokens and Mrs Smith will be running a stall to exchange tokens for prizes, we thought we 

would trial this initiative following some suggestions from you.  Here’s to a great morning and 

don’t forget all funds raised go to The Friends which enhance teaching and sports equipment and 

treats for your children. 

 

Mr N Saunders 

 

Spring Fair SOS - Bag of surprises! 

 

Miss Wright and Mrs Firth will be holding a ‘bag of surprises’ stall at our school Spring Fair on 

Saturday 24
th

 March. We would be most grateful for any bottle gift bags and/or any ‘surprises’ 

we can fill these with! From bubbles to bubbly, pamper products to cotton wool! Anything that 

may fit inside a bottle bag will provide a super ‘surprise’ for someone!! We will be collecting these 

items in our Form One classroom.  

Thank you in advance…Miss Wright and Mrs Firth – Form 1 

 

Spring Fayre-filled jar donations please! 

 

Mrs Mulligan’s popular jar stall will be back at the Spring Fair! Please could all children bring 1 or 2 

filled jars next week. 

 

Please fill the jars with sweets, craft items, hair accessories, toy cars, Easter eggs, pennies… the 

possibilities are endless. Be as creative as you can. Then add a colourful lid or bow…  

 

 
Many thanks – Mrs S Mulligan 



The Great Bingley Bake Off 

 

Bingley Chamber of Commerce is reviving the Bingley Easter food Festival this year and they would like to 

offer our students a reduced rate for the cookery demonstrations in the Arts Centre on either day.  

 

The full price of a ticket is £10.00 but we would be able to offer your students a ticket for £1.00 a day 

(adults are still full price).  Each day there will be four cookery demonstrations in the Arts Centre (see 

attached leaflet).   

 

If you would like to take up this offer please could you contact Bingley Arts Centre Box Office quoting ‘Lady 

Lane School’ and pay them direct, they will issue the tickets.  

 

Kings Camps News 

 

One the UK’s leading Sports and Activity camps is offering parents of Lady Lane Park School an 

amazing deal for ALL camp bookings in 2018! 

 

Mrs Slater (Henry, Form 1) has kindly secured us the offer of ‘Bring a Friend for Free’ which is 

open to all Lady Lane Park School parents.   This offer, which allows you to book a single child 

onto any Kings Camps venue in the UK, and then receive that booking again, completely free! 

 

Grabbing this amazing offer is as simple as:- 

 

1. Call Kings Camps or book online (secure your child’s place with a credit or debit card). 

2. Tell your friend to call and book their place – they must quote your name to take 

advantage of the offer. 

3. King’s Camp will book them a free place (you can then decide how to split the cost). 

 

Terms & conditions of this offer:- 

 

•  The ‘friend’ may book the same place as you. 

•  The ‘friend’ does not have to be the same age. 

•  The ‘friend’ does not have to be a pupil attending Lady Lane Park School. 

•  The ‘friend’ can be a sibling or other family member. 

•  A max of 1 friend recommendation. 

•  Due to stringent regulations, 4 year olds may only attend for half days.   

•  Standard booking terms and conditions apply. 

 

Kings Camps run during school holidays and are suitable for children aged 4-17 years old. Choose 

from flexible daily or week packages, with extended hours also available. They accept childcare 

vouchers and offer subsidised places for some children. 

 

VISIT KINGS AT: https://www.kingscamps.org/ 

or call Lindsey and the team on: 0114 263 2160 

 

Summer Holiday Club Advanced Notice  

 

Summer Holiday Clubs being run at Lady Lane Park School.   This year the dates will be:  

 

16
th

 – 20
th

 July   (5 days) 

23
rd

 – 27
th

 July   (5 days) 

30
th

 – 2
nd

 August   (4 days) 

 

Mrs S Earl 

 

 

 



 

Junior Version of Gilbert and Sullivan’s H.M.S. Pinafore 

 

Please come along and support the children’s version of H.M.S. Pinafore on Saturday 21
st

 April 

2018 at 3.00pm at Bingley Arts Centre.  We all want to encourage a new generation of Gilbert and 

Sullivan performers, so please tell all your friends and family!! We would like to aim for a full 

house (200+ tickets)! 

• Adults  £9.00 

• O.A.P  £8.00 

• Children £6.00 

Cheques made payable to “Bingley Gilbert and Sullivan Society”. 

 

 

Please fill in the slip below with your order addressed to Rachel Barratt but send via the School 

Office or Emily in UVI or catch Rachel in the playground (not via class teachers please!). 

 

Name: ______________________________________ Form: _______________________ 

 

Number of tickets:- 

 

Adult £9.00 each ____________ 

OAP £8.00 each ____________  

Child £6.00 each____________ 

 

Total amount £_______________ 

 

Please enclose full payment with order in a named, sealed envelope.  

   Mrs S Earl & Team 

 

Thank You! 

 

Thank you to Hudson’s Grandma, Janey, for her big bag of Easter crafts that she brought into 

Kindergarten for all the children. 

 

 

 

 

Menu W/C 19
th

 March 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

 

Thursday Friday 

Fish Cakes 

 

 

 

New Potatoes & 

Sweetcorn 

 

 

Homemade Carrot 

Cake 

 

Turkey Burgers  /  

Falafel Burger 

 

 

Diced Roast 

Potatoes & 

Broccoli 

 

Apricot Bread & 

Butter Pudding 

Spaghetti 

Bolognaise  /  

Quorn Bolognaise 

 

Sprinkle Of Cheese 

 

 

 

Chocolate Sponge 

& Custard 

Pork & Bean 

Casserole  /  

Vegetable  

Casserole  

 

Root Mash 

 

 

Sultana Scone 

Tuna Melt 

 

 

 

 

Potatoe Wedges & 

Peas 

 

Flapjack 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Spring Fair 

 

Saturday 24
th

 March – 10.00am – 12 Noon 
 

 
 

 

 

Chocolate Tombola 

Bottle Tombola 

Cake Stall 

Pull A String 

Face Painting 

New To You Sale 

Bow & Hair Accessory Stall 

Raffle 

Café 

Various Stalls & Games For All The Children 

 

 

We would welcome any donations of: 

 

good quality teddies and cuddly toys  

Cakes & Buns  

 

Raffle Prizes 

 

Please e.mail friendsofladylane@gmail.com to arrange 

delivery/collection or see Mrs Wright in the School Office 

 



 
 

 

Please note that this is a ‘Friends of Prince of Wales Park’ organised and run event, open to all 

children in the area, and is being kindly supported through advertisement by Lady Lane Park 

School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


